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Summary 

This bill appropriates $100,000 in fiscal year 2026 and $100,000 in fiscal year 2027 from the 
general fund to the commissioner of health for the Beautywell Project for public awareness and 
educational activities to address issues of colorism, skin-lightening products, and chemical 
exposures from skin-lightening products. 
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